
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

January 18th, 2017 
 

     The school Open House is January 28th from 2:00 

pm to 4:00 pm, it will conclude with a family mass 

at 5:00 pm. Please come to see the work we’ve been 

doing in school!  

     We are looking for students to help with the 

open house and family mass. If your child would 

like to be a greeter at church or school, or a reader 

at mass, please let me know.  

    We are collecting money to cover supplies for the 

classroom treasure we will be creating for the 

Spring Soiree. To contribute, please send $3-$5 to 

school in an envelope with your child’s name and 

room 305 written on it. Thank you so much for the 

help and we hope to see you at the Soiree! 

     The 5th graders will receive their progress 

reports tomorrow.  Please sign and return them to 

school on Friday. If you have any questions, please 

let me know.  

     Book orders were sent out and will be due on 

Friday, January 20th.  

 

 

     In Science, the 5th 

graders are 

researching 

adaptations. Please 

make sure your child 

is studying for tests 

and making 

corrections after the 

tests have been 

returned.  

     In Religion, we are 

discussing God’s 

plan for each of us. 

Please make sure 

your student is 

keeping up with 

handwriting pages.  
  

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Friday in 

Language Arts 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

     The math quiz was returned.  

Please note that the score was not 

included in the Progress Report 

grade.  It will impact your child's 

current average.  Please refer to 

PowerSchool for the most up to 

date information.  The students 

are continuing chapter 4 and 

should be studying multiplication 

facts each evening. 

     In Social Studies 

the students are 

working on chapter 

5. Geo 6 is due 

tomorrow. 

 

 

 

     In Language Arts this week, the students 

continue the adjective unit. In Reading, they 

have compared and contrasted ideas across 

cultures, while reading "The Chi’Lin Purse".  

Spelling Lesson 18 is due tomorrow.  The 

test is Friday.  Beginning with Spelling 

Lesson 19, next week, "Challenge Words" 

will be added to our weekly test. In creative 

writing, they have begun the pre-write 

assignment for an opinion/ argumentative 

essay. 
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News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith 

News from Mr. Slawik 


